
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors  

 

FROM: Dianne Black, 568-2086 

 Assistant Director, Planning and Development 

 

DATE: February 4, 2014 

 

RE: Van Wingerden Greenhouse, Case Nos. 11RZN-00000-00001, 10DVP-00000-00010, 

and 11CDP-00000-00009, 
 

 

Staff is recommending that this item, agendized for your Board’s hearing tomorrow on February 

4, 2014, be continued to your Board’s hearing of March 4, 2014, to allow staff to work with the 

City of Carpinteria over payment of transportation fees. 
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